The Board of Game does not have authority to regulate guide activity. Fees for tags are set in
Alaska Statute and would require an act by the legislature.

PROPOSAL 189

Lower the cost for nonresident hunters and remove the hunting guide requirements.

What is the issue you would like the board to address and why? Tags for nonresident hunters
are too expensive and difficult to find a guide for a reasonable price.

PROPOSED BY: Curtis Wright (EG-F22-003)
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